
Newsletter Editor’s report 
 

Looking back on 2011, two more newsletters to round out the year were produced by 
Elizabeth Coey, who then resigned the editorship.  
 
In 2012, the following January and April editions were published by Peter Zingeler.  
Back in town from a month’s break in May, he will be working with Melvin Klassen and 
Judy Cryderman on getting the next issue to press in early July 2012.    
 
Peter Zingeler peter.zingeler@shaw.ca 
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